
Great Expectations ~ Great Attitude ~ Great opportunities 

TERM 2       WEEK 6

COMING UP



TERM 2





Mon 5th June
Multi-Sport day for

students with disability







Thurs 8th June 
South Coast Cross

Country





13th, 14th,15 June
FOIM - Recorders Opera

House Sydney





20th, 21st, 22nd June
Performing Arts Festival

at Eden





Fri 23rd June
BVPS Athletics Carnival






June 26th - 30th
NAIDOC WEEK






Tues 27th June
Stage 2 NRL/Tag Gala Day






Fri 30th June
Last day of Term  2




PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers



Its hard to believe we are more than half way through the term
already!



I had the pleasure of attending the 2023 SCLC Music Camp concert last
night up at Bega High. We had 13 of our students attending camp  and
they put on a magnificent performance last night. The amount of
creative talent we have at our school is exceptional and it is fantastic
that our students are able to have this experience. A big thank you to
our Mrs McVeity who was one of the main organisers of the camp. The
camp would not be possible without her and we appreciate all her hard
work in making it happen. Also a thank you to Miss Martin who
supported the students at night out at camp. 



Our teachers are busy assessing students and preparing Semester 1
student reports. This year we have made some adjustments to the
formatting. We hope that families will find these changes positive and
provide you with clear information about how your child is progressing
with their learning. Early next term we will have parent-teacher
interviews where we encourage all families to discuss their child's
report with the classroom teacher. We highly value your input through
these meetings.



In other news construction work has began on a new shed at the back
of the school and our new playground equipment is in production
stages at the factory. Thank you so much to families that contributed
towards the playground through payment of 2023 voluntary
contributions. Installation should be going ahead in August this year
We are all very excited to see the finished product!
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being sick or having an infectious disease
having an unavoidable medical appointment
being required to attend a recognised religious holiday
exceptional or urgent family circumstances e.g. attending a funeral.

REMINDER FOR PARENTS AND CARERS



Attendance and Absences
Parents of children from Kindergarten to Year 6 must ensure their children attend
school every day. On occasion, your child may need to be absent from school.
Justified reasons for student absences may include:

Parents must provide an explanation for absences to the school within 7 days from
the first day of any period of absence. Where an explanation has not been received
within the 7-day timeframe, the school will record the absence as unjustified on the
student's record.

ARRIVAL OR COLLECTION OF A CHILD 
OUTSIDE OF NORMAL HOURS  



 

Children learn best when routines are in place. Frequent absenteeism does impact
on a child’s learning and can also affect their social relationships and confidence at
school.
 

Late Arrival after 9:05am:—A parent or guardian MUST 
accompany the child to the office to sign in electronically, collect a late arrival slip
and present this slip to the teacher. Children arriving late and unaccompanied will
be asked to wait until their Parent/Carer is contacted.
Early Departure before 3:05pm:—A parent or guardian MUST let the office know
that they will be picking up their child/children early, preferably before you arrive,
so we can organise the child/children to be at the front office for their pick up and
to get signed out electronically.

A valid reason for late arrival and early departure is essential and recorded

School Hours





   Regular school hours:          9:05am- 3.05pm
Lunch :                                   11.05—11.50am

    Recess:                                   1.30pm—2.00pm



Visit our  Website

 bega-p.schools .nsw.gov .au

Download the new
communication App 

Sentral Parent Portal. 
You will need a unique digital key
to be able to access the portal. 

Please contact the school to
obtain a key if you have not

received one yet.



Fantastic features such as
booking interviews, recording an
absence or checking the date of
an event on our calendar that is

updated daily. 
 



FACEBOOK

Please join the school’s

Facebook page, it is a great

source of information about

what is happening in the school.  

Information from the school

and the  P & C will go out on

Facebook, so make 

sure you join. 

SENTRAL APP
P&C MEETING




Next P&C meeting is on
Tuesday 18th July at
5:30pm at BVPS staff
room, all welcome. 




ABSENCES



SMS messages are sent out
everyday, mid morning, to parents
if their child/children are absent

on the day. Could you please
reply to this message 

with the reason.
 Please only use this number to

reply to our SMS not to initiate a 
message to us.

 







Hi, welcome to Bega Valley Public School’s first
podcast. In this episode we have many things lined up
for you. We interviewed students that went to the
Zone Cross Country, we asked our lovely Principal Ms
O’Meara some questions and you will hear one of our
amazing talented Year 6 students read an outstanding
story he created!

Presented by Charlotte, Indy and Shanoah

WELCOME TO OUR VERY 
FIRST PODCAST





CULTURAL PROGRAM NEWS



Bega Valley Public School Cultural Group: Connecting,

Celebrating, and Creating Together!



The Cultural Groups have a busy Term 2! We are excited to share some fantastic
updates from our Cultural Groups. We have been busy engaging in meaningful
activities and fostering a strong sense of connection and cultural appreciation
among our students. Here's a glimpse of what we've been up to and what's
coming up:

National Sorry Day at Headspace (26th May):
Recently, our Year 4-6 Cultural Group had the incredible opportunity to visit
Headspace as part of National Sorry Day. We engaged in various activities,
including creating and displaying our beautiful 5 petal desert rose art, engaging
in yarning, relishing delicious pizza, and enjoying games. It was a day filled with
reflection, healing, and reconnecting after the challenges of the past few years.

Reconciliation Week Activity:
The theme for Reconciliation Week 2023, "Be the Voice for Generations,"
resonates deeply with our students. It invites us all to consider the responsibility
we have in shaping a better world for future generations, where Indigenous and
non-Indigenous Australians walk hand in hand on the path to reconciliation.

In 2023, as we focus on ‘Being the Voice for Generations’, our students are
encouraged to reflect upon the power of their voices and actions. They are
encouraged to explore ways they can contribute to reconciliation, not just
during Reconciliation Week but throughout their lives. Whether it be through
advocating for justice, learning about Indigenous culture, challenging
stereotypes, or fostering inclusive relationships, our students can make a lasting
impact.

Students will take part in class lessons and discussions around Reconciliation
Week and decorate hands that will decorate our gardens near our classrooms
on Friday 2nd of June.

Digital Art and NAIDOC Week Exhibitions:
Our Year 3-6 Cultural Group has been exploring the world of digital art using the
Paint 3D App. They have been diligently working on various projects, with the
goal of showcasing their creations during NAIDOC Week in Week 10. We are
immensely proud of their artistic growth and cannot wait to see their talent
shine during this important celebration. NAIDOC Week provides an opportunity
for all Australians to come together, learn, and celebrate the rich diversity and
contributions of Indigenous communities.



The theme for the 2023 NAIDOC Week, "For Our Elders," highlights the respect and
gratitude we have for the wisdom, knowledge, and experiences passed down
through generations. Elders hold a special place within Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander cultures, as they are the custodians of traditional wisdom and cultural
practices. They have and continue to play a vital role in preserving and sharing their
cultural heritage, ensuring that it continues to thrive and be passed on to younger
generations

In 2023, it is evident that the theme "For Our Elders" emphasizes the importance of
honouring and valuing the Elder members of the community. Students can explore
and learn about the significant contributions made by Elders in preserving
Indigenous languages, traditional ceremonies, art, storytelling, land management,
and community leadership. They can also recognise the wisdom and guidance
offered by local Elders in promoting reconciliation, cultural understanding, and
maintaining a strong connection to Djiringanj country.

During NAIDOC Week, students will engage in various activities that foster
appreciation and respect for Elders. They can participate in Elder interviews, where
they can respectfully listen to and learn from the stories and experiences shared by
Elders. Students can create artwork or write letters expressing their gratitude and
admiration for the Elders. They can also engage in learning experiences that focus
on the importance of intergenerational knowledge transfer and the role Elders play
in cultural continuity like the River Walk, Jigamy Farm and cooking together.

By exploring the theme "For Our Elders" during NAIDOC Week, students continue
developing a deeper understanding of the cultural significance of Elders within
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities. They can also learn the value of
intergenerational relationships, respect, and appreciation for the wisdom and
contributions of Elders in shaping their communities and fostering a strong cultural
identity.

Sharing Indigenous Games and Activities:
At Bega Valley Public School, we believe in promoting cultural diversity and
inclusivity. Our Cultural Group has been actively sharing Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander games and activities during the 2nd half of lunch. Students have had the
opportunity to learn and participate in games such as Dabi, Rounders, Kai, and
many others. This not only fosters physical well-being but also educates students
about the origins and purpose of these traditional games, fostering a deeper
understanding and appreciation of Indigenous culture.



We are incredibly proud of the enthusiasm, respect, and engagement displayed by
our students within the Cultural Group. Their dedication to learning, sharing, and
celebrating Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander culture is inspiring.

Bega Valley Public School Cultural Group: Embracing Language and Sharing
Stories

Our young learners in the K-2 Language Group have been immersing themselves
in the beauty of South Coast Language, expanding their vocabulary and exploring
the rich cultural heritage embedded within each word. Here's a glimpse of what
they've been up to:

Exploring South Coast Language:
Our K-2 Language Group has been on a captivating journey of language discovery.
Students have been actively engaged in learning and sharing South Coast
Language. They have shown remarkable enthusiasm and dedication towards
understanding the significance of these words in Aboriginal culture. It's inspiring
to witness their eagerness to embrace and preserve our rich linguistic heritage.

Sharing Language and Learning:
Each week, our students can continue to share their language journey and the
beautiful South Coast Language posters they share with their respective classes.
This fosters a sense of unity and appreciation for language diversity throughout
the school community. By sharing their knowledge and experiences, they are
inspiring their peers to celebrate and respect the languages that shape cultural
identity.

We commend the dedication, curiosity, and creativity displayed by our K-2
Language Group. Their commitment to learning and sharing South Coast
Language is remarkable. We would also like to extend our gratitude to the staff,
parents, and community members who continue to support our language
initiatives.



Class News KJ

It’s been a busy term of learning in KJ!

In Literacy, we continue to revise our sounds from Term 1 whilst learning new letter
sounds each week. We are becoming very clever in blending and segmenting sounds
to both read and write new words. We have had a big focus on our writing this term
and have now learnt to form simple sentences to express our likes, dislikes, thoughts
and interpretations of texts we have been reading.
In Mathematics, we have continued to develop familiarity with numbers 0-20 through
a variety of counting, subitising and matching activities. We have practiced addition
and subtraction and are beginning to explore multiplication and division through
simple sharing tasks. We have explored measurement through hands on activities
involving comparison of length and hefting to determine the weight of everyday
classroom resources.
We have settled into class routines quite quickly this term and continue to build and
showcase our understanding of school values. Our class has enjoyed the introduction
of ‘classroom jobs’ as they have helped us to learn about both respect and
responsibility. We have also been lucky enough to have our bigger buddies (5/6B)
assist us in learning about school values by modelling positive behaviour.



Class News K6O

This term, students in K6O have been taking part
in the “Sentence a Day Program” aimed at
explicitly teaching sentence structure. A sentence
a day provides students with a scaffold to develop
and improve their own writing skills by moving
through modelled, guided and independent
writing activities. Here is a great example of
Kayley’s writing.  

This week, students explored the concepts of warm and cool colours by using
them to make a contrasting effect and creating some 

creative artwork around a hand tracing. 



Movement breaks are an
important part of a
successful day in K6O. They
help students stay
regulated and focused
throughout the school day.
One of our favourite
movement break options
is bike riding. 
Here is Bayden, Ryan and
Adam before setting off on
a bike ride. 



Class News 3/4T

We have had a busy start to the year in 3/4T. Apart from our daily learning, students
have participated in Swimming for Sport, a Cross Country carnival (congratulations
to Beki, Linken, Ellie and Cooper who progressed to Wolumla), and our music and
choir programs, Clean Up Australia Day and our Year 3’s have completed NAPLAN.
We are currently taking part in Athletics Carnival qualifications. 
In literacy we have been participating in reading activities every day and learning to
write narratives and persuasive texts. We are all determined to complete the
Premiers Reading Challenge and ensure that 3/4T’s three year glorious reign
continues. In maths we have covered plenty of topics already, including addition,
subtraction, multiplication, division, 2D shapes, patterns and algebra and area. The
students have also been utilising numerous digital learning platforms to enhance
their learning.
The attitude towards learning has been excellent and I have been very impressed
with the way 3/4T have settled into new routines and adjusted to new teachers.



Class News 1/2M

Students in 1/2M are showing overall improvement during reading as they have
worked hard on their decoding and segmenting skills with unfamiliar words. The
students look forward to their Maths rotations which include activities that match
our learning in numeracy, 2D space and measurement. This term, 1/2M really
enjoyed measuring mass with an equal arm balance. 
We have been demonstrating soccer skills during Sport lessons and are currently
learning the different skills for Athletics events with some of our new PE
equipment. The Year 2 students are competing in Athletics eliminations as we work
towards the Athletics Carnival. 
The students trained well on their running for the Cross Country Carnival and an
extra congratulations goes to Elanora who placed 2nd in the 8/9 year old girls race,
qualifying her for Zone Cross Country in Wolumla.
1/2M is most excited for History and Science lessons this year. In History, the kids are
awed by the changes of Bega over time as we look at pictures from the past and
compare to the present. In Science, the students showed their understanding of
push and pull forces with the car launcher and car ramp experiments. They
attempted to create floating boats and tested them in a tub of water. Currently,
students are exploring the five senses through experiments that include torches
and musical instruments. 



In maths this term, we have been learning to record number sentences in a
variety of ways using drawings, words, numerals and symbols. Students are
encouraged to consider situations in everyday life that involve mathematical
problem solving, before calculating and explaining their answer. Students need
to be able to explain the strategy they have used to find their answer. "How do
you know?" is a great question to ask. Your mathematician might use a number
line, bar model or a picture to show their mathematical reasoning. 

Class News 1/2N

We've had a great start to the year in 1/2N.  Last term ended with the Easter Hat
Parade, and I wanted to thank everyone for supporting our students to create a

hat and enjoy the day. 



In literacy students participate in reading and writing activities every day. In
writing we are about to start a unit based on Stephen Michael King’s book
titled “Three.” This unit focusses on characters within narrative texts. This
author has written many memorable books to share with your children
including Mutt Dog, Koala Ark and Millie, Jack and the Dancing Cat.

Reading to your child at home is one of the best ways that you can support
their learning. 
It is wonderful to have a class with so many conscientious students. I have
been really impressed with their ability to settle into new routines, persevere
with challenging tasks and work cooperatively to create a quality learning
environment.

Art by 1/2N based on Eric Carle’s Book of Amazing Animals

Brody Lilly

Lincoln Plur



4/5R students have settled into a positive class routine this term by continuing to
display our school values and aiming to incorporate our learning dispositions of
being collaborative, reflective, independent, innovative and resilient in learning
activities. In writing we have been concentrating on creating character
descriptions to improve our imaginative writing. We are learning to use our
mathematical language with more confidence in numeracy sessions. Students
have demonstrated enthusiasm when learning about celebrations and
commemorations in Australia and the world, in History lessons. Ms Deen has been
helping us improve our digital technology skills and Mrs Roberts has been very
impressed with the Lego WeDo robots and race cars we have created and tested.
In Science, we have been learning to predict, hypothesis, perform a fair test and
reflect on our observations.
Many students are involved in musical opportunities this term including
instrumental lessons and choir. Our class has been practising athletics events in
PE, including shot put, discus, long jump, high jump, sprints and relays. We are
looking forward to our school carnival in Week 9!

Class News 4/5R





We are delighted to share some of the magnificent activities that have been taking
place in K6L so far this term. It has been wonderful to see each member of K6L settling
in and making new connections with one another. These connections help us to work
together to problem solve, laugh and get the most out of our day.  

Much of our learning has been hands on, building, cooking and designing a range of
projects and activities.  

A special mention must be made to James, Darcy and Deacen who came 3rd, 4th &
5th in cross country. James and Darcy went on to represent BVPS at zone. Darcy &
Sasha were also team members in our schools boccia team, going to Narooma to
represent us.  

Mr Teudt recently joined K6L to work with us in replanting the garden beds in our
outside area. We cannot wait to see the garden grow under our watchful care.  

I would like to commend K6L students on their behaviour and positive attitudes
towards learning.  

My warmest wishes, 
K6L and Miss Brodie 

Class News K6L

Every week we roll up our sleeves
and cook up delicious morsels to
share. Some of our favourites are
Johnny cakes, muffins, iced
cupcakes, and fruit skewers!



Thank you to Mr Teudt
who helped K6L replant
the garden beds in our
outside area. 
We cannot wait to see
the garden grow under
our watchful care.

A special mention must be made
to James, Darcy and Deacen who
came 3rd, 4th & 5th in their age
group at cross country. 

Darcy & Sasha represented our school
at the boccia competition in Narooma.
Joining their friends from K6B & K6D to
make a superstar team!



Grammar has been making us laugh, particularly
when we make whacky sentences using adjectives
like putrid!

Forces you say?! Science encouraged us to get out our thinking
caps (we rarely hang them up) to design and build our very own
balloon powered cars.



Class News 5/6J

In 5/6J we have been learning about Australia’s connection with Asia. As part of
this we have been looking at famous artworks and some traditional
handicrafts.We had a go recreating The Great Wave off Kanagawa by Hokusai. 
These are some of our interpretations:
                  

Every Friday we are always excited to visit our buddies in KA. This term we have
been organising and participating in a range of gross motor activities with our
buddies. 

           
We have also begun working with Mrs Ecroyd on Fridays as part of our involvement
in the Anti Racism Project. This has been leading to interesting, and at times
challenging conversations with the common goal of being upstanders when we
see racism. 


















        



MUSIC NEWS
Our advanced recorder players have been rehearsing for the Festival of Instrumental
Music that will be held in June at the Sydney Opera House. They are sounding fantastic.

Our school band is sounding fantastic and our beginner band is making great progress
too. Here are some of our beginner brass and woodwindplayers at a rehearsal this
week.
Pictured Kieran, Dane, Elvis (asleep) & Kai. Laura and Nahali Kimberley and Stella

Our guitar groups are going very well under the tutorship of the fabulously talented
Garry Carson Jones. 



Our rehearsal for our students performing at the Festival of Instrumental
Music at the Sydney Opera House later this term. 

They learned lots and played brilliantly 🎼



Athletics
Our school has received a sporting schools grant to focus on athletics this term.
We have purchased new equipment to support the teaching of athletics in all
classes from Kindergarten to Year 6. 
Our whole school athletics carnival is on Friday 23rd June, Week 9 this term. We
welcome parents and carers to come along and support the students at the
carnival. All students will compete in sprint races on the athletics track.
Kindergarten and Year 1 students will be involved in a tabloid of fun events on our
school oval after their races. Students in Year 2 to Year 6 will compete in other
track and field event finals.
There will be a sausage sizzle for all students on the day. More information on the
carnival will be put on the school facebook page closer to the event. Students are
encouraged to wear house colours on the day. Bradman house is blue, Goolagong
is green, Landy is yellow and Fraser is red.
The Sapphire Coast District athletics carnival will be on the 25th July, which is
Tuesday Week 2, Term 3. Students will be notified if they qualify for the district
carnival before the end of term. Our school is hosting the carnival this year and
we thank the P&C for running a canteen at the carnival.

Huge congratulations to Bega Valley Public School on their fantastic win at the
Sapphire Coast District Schools Cross Country in Wolumla.  Our students
demonstrated incredible resilience, and the support from both parents and
students was amazing. 
We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Sophie Martin and team
manager Jess Brassington and the hosting school -  Wolumla Public School for
a fantastic event. 
We are thrilled to announce that Natek, Tom, and Jasmine were crowned
Champions of their race, with Beki coming in 3rd, and Freya, Leo, and Tahlia all
finishing 4th, and Addie in 5th place Every single one of our 30 students should
be tremendously proud of their effort and sportsmanship. Go Bega Valley Public
School!

SPORTS NEWS



OUR BOCCIA TEAM



On the 18th of May, a small group of students from K6B, K6D and K6L went to Narooma
for the inter-schools Boccia competition. Boccia is an inclusive sport designed to be
played by people of all abilities. It is similar to lawn bowls but is played sitting in a chair.
Darcy, Declan, Sasha and Elijah have been learning the game at school over the past
few weeks and were very excited to test their skills against teams from other schools.
The students all played well and had some very close games. We won one game and
had two ties, including a tie against the Bega High School team! The students
represented our school with pride and displayed excellent sportsmanship on the day. 










































GIRLS TOUCH FOOTBALL TEAM

BOYS SOCCER TEAM





GIRLS NETBALL TEAM

ADDIE INTERSCHOOLS EQUESTRIAN 



Congratulations Lily coming 26th
 in Breaststroke at State Swimming!

                                                  
                                       
                  

       Congratulations to our school Cross Country champions:
















